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Our Value for June is Inclusion. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

Monday 24th June—Class photos. Full school uniform is 
required, including shoes please. 

Thursday 27th June, 5pm—New starters evening for 
Reception 2024. 

Friday 28th June—Transition day at Golborne High 
School. 

Thursday 4th July, 12.30pm—Sports Day. 

Friday 5th July, 11.00am—Year 4 Drumming Concert. 

Thursday 11th July, 12.30pm—Reserve Sports Day. 

Friday 12th July at 2pm—Year 6 production. 

15th & 16th July—Whole school transition days. 

Thursday 18th July, 5PM—Year 6 Leaver’s party. 

Wednesday 24th July, 9am—Year 6 Leavers assembly. 

Wednesday 24th July—Break up for the summer. 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Liverpool Cathedral 

On Thursday the children from Year 6 visited Liverpool 
Cathedral where they took part in a service to celebrate 
their time at primary school and look towards their 
journey to high school. There were hundreds of children 
at the service representing many of the schools from 
Liverpool Diocese. It was lovely for the children to     
experience the service and participate in the different 
elements. The children were extremely impressed with 
the cathedral; it is a fantastic building. 

Fathers’ Day Event 

It was lovely to have so many families represented at 
the event yesterday. The children and dads,         
grandads, uncles took part in a range of fun activities 
with their children. It is clear we have some very   
competitive families at St Thomas’! We were really 
impressed with how well everyone engaged with the 
activities. We were also extremely lucky with the 
weather. We hope to be able to make events like this 
happen more frequently throughout the school year. 

PE Kits 

Please could you ensure your child has their PE kit in 
school every day. In the build up to sports day the 
children will be having additional sessions. Also, all 
children must have their PE kit to be able to take part 
in sports day. 

 

Staffing news. 

Mr Canovan will be leaving us at the end of this      
academic year. He has secured promotion at a school 
in Liverpool. Mrs Canovan has worked at St Thomas’ 
for 7 years and will be greatly missed by everyone. We 
are thankful for all his hard work and  everything he 
has done for us and wish him the best of luck in his 
new job. 


